
 

Advent is a season of waiting.  In this age, when “instamatic” cameras are quaint vintage 
items, and Instagram and Instapots are au courant, we have a complicated relationship 
with waiting, with patience and in trying to determine what is a reasonable amount of 
time to wait for anything.  While attitudes toward waiting and patience are highly individu-
al, I also realized that even when considering our personal preferences, they are not nec-
essarily consistent.   
 Ex.  When I am in line in the grocery behind an elderly or disabled person, I experi-
ence no impatience, regardless of how long it takes them to complete their transaction.  
On the other hand, when I am in line behind someone with apparent reading or math diffi-
culties who has unloaded their full cart of groceries in the express “7 items or fewer” line, 
sighing loudly and rolling my eyes is my most restrained response.    
 Ex.  Although I am rarely ill, I assume most things will run their course and don’t 
find myself living forward or backward.  On the other hand, the suffering of others is some-
thing to which I am extremely sensitive and therefore impatient for God to get on with 
their healing.  

Ex.  When it comes to the weather and seasons, I was raised in an “it is what it is" 
household, “so get on with your life”.  I also enjoy the beauty of the seasons.  Bringing 
these two things together, I don’t ever find myself wishing for an end to the current sea-
son or the arrival of the next .  

Thinking of weather and seasons got me to thinking of gardening -- which is never 
far from my mind.  I plant mostly root stock and seeds, looking forward to their growth 
and development and how they reveal their personalities and happiness with their particu-
lar location.  I tweak locations based on the needs of the plant.  I provide nutrients and 
mulch and care.   I enjoy watching their emergence and full development, knowing my vi-
sion will emerge across time (or not :).  I am not in a rush, both enjoying  the present and 
anticipating the future with pleasure. 

It occurred to me that waiting with anticipation is the kind of waiting to which we 
are called in Advent.  We are not to wait with inert patience, as though the present was to 
be merely endured.  Rather, we are to engage in participative, anticipative waiting.           
 While we are waiting for the promises of God to be fulfilled –promises for a sign, 
for hope, for  peace, for justice, and for the birth of Jesus , we need to participate –
nurturing, sheltering, acting and allowing ourselves to be caught up in God’s imaginative 
vision for the future – a vision of what the world will look like when it is the fulfillment of 
God’s vision for all creation.    
 May it be so for each of us and all of us together this Advent.  
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Go tell It on the Mountain that Jesus Christ is Born and 
tell folks that the Brass and Bells Concert 

    will be on Sunday, December 8th, at 3:00 PM! 
 

UCF’s annual fundraiser for the Haiti Educational Mission Partnership 

  with the generous collaboration of the SU Brass, UCF Handbell Choir & UCF 
congregation and friends! 

 

Dr. James T. Spencer brings the award-winning Syracuse University Brass Ensemble to 
UCF to play holiday musical numbers you will enjoy and invites you to also sing-
along with them on Adeste Fidelis and Winter Wonderland.  Enjoy other pieces, by 
both our hard -working Handbell Choir and the Brass.  These will include, among 
others, arrangements of Little Drummer Boy, Joy to the World, Christmas Encounters, 
Christmas Festival, Russian Christmas, How the Grinch Stole Christmas and Frozen 
Highlights.  

Invite family, friends and neighbors and arrive early as it is often crowded.  A free-will 
offering will allow us to provide books and workbooks for 150 pre -school children in 
Paulette, Haiti, where Scott Manuel and others have visited and worked with teachers 
and students again this past April.  Non-perishable food items and “White Christmas” 
items, (toilet paper, tissues, paper towels, laundry detergent and bar soap) are also 
appreciated at the concert for the F-M Food Pantry. If you are unable to attend and 
would like to make a donation to our Haiti mission, please make your check out to 
UCF with the notation, “Haiti”.   

A reception will follow the concert.  If you can lend a hand, please contact the 
Manuels. 
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BACK BY POPULAR DEMAND!  The Worship and Spiritual Life 
Committee is providing Advent Devotional booklets with reflections and 
suggested prayers , as we seek to experience the season more deeply.   
Devotionals can be found on a table in the hallway to the Sanctuary.  
Take one for your household.  The Congregational Care Committee will 
be delivering them to our homebound and ill members.  

CARING FOR ONE ANOTHER Connect with our homebound and ill 
members.   Remember to include them on your holiday greeting list.  We 
printed a list of folk to remember in our November newsletter or you  can 
work from the prayer list in the bulletin each week.  Warm a heart and let 
people know we are with them in spirit even when they are away from 
our worship time.  

 TABITHA’S ANNUAL CHRISTMAS EVENT 
Only plan to attend if you like to laugh, eat, and be merry! ALL 
United Church women are invited to Tabitha’s Annual Christmas Pot 
Luck and White Elephant Extravaganza on Wednesday, December 
11th at 6:30. In addition to the ridiculously delicious food and fellowship, 
the white elephant ‘reveal’ will have you guffawing at the tasteless, 
obnoxious, and cheap items that have been disguised in lovely wrapping. 
This evening is a perfect cure for holiday stress and we hope you will join 
in the festivities. Any questions? Contact Cindy R. 
 

FELLOWSHIP 
Donuts, Coffee, Fellowship – Please join us on the third Thursday 
morning of each month at 7:00 AM for the Men's Covenant in the 
Women’s Lounge.  We gather to share our stories of events 
in the past month, participate in various programs, and 
have a good time.  Drop in.  Both the donuts and the 
fellowship are wonderful. The next meetings are December 
19th and January 16th. Questions: contact Dave C. 
 

 

Announcements 
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UPDATE FROM THE BOARD 

At it’s November Board meeting, the Board heard reports about: 

*Follow up to our recent fire inspection (good results) with Bob C. and John 
H. providing recommended corrections.  

*Approved the beneficiaries of the Thanksgiving and Christmas Offerings 
(see articles) 

*Confirmed Christmas Eve worship times for 5:00 PM and 9:00 PM. 

*Approved the hiring of Rae E. as our nursery care provider. 

 *Continued its REFRESH discussion reviewing two articles about millennial 
needs and behaviors/choices,  the importance of vision and engaging our 
community.  They further made plans to move ahead with game nights for 
congregation and community and more regular potlucks.  

*Got an update on 308 E. Genesee St.  The house is under contract and we 
expect to close by the end of the year.  More information will be available 
when the sale is complete. 

 ANNUAL REPORTS –EARLY REMINDER  

Annual Reports are due in the office by January 6.  If you haven't done one 
before, the office can send you a previous year's report as an example.  
Questions: Ask Dr. Even.  
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FROM THE CHRISTIAN EDUCATION COMMITTEE 

As we enter the Holiday Season, we are thankful for all those who have given 
of their time to help with our youth.   
Dates to Remember: 
SUNDAY SCHOOL MEETS:    
 December 8 and 15   First Friday:   
 January 12 and 26   December 6 and January 3  
  

DECEMBER 22 FELLOWSHIP: The youth are invited to bring a favorite  
Christmas cookie to share at fellowship. 
 
TEACHERS FOR THE NEW YEAR    
The Education Committee asks for prayers and support as we begin 2020.  
Please consider teaching or assisting in our Sunday School.  Currently,  
January has no volunteers to teach. Let’s make sure our children know we  
value them by the time we share with them. The new year holds opportunity 
to serve for all of us. 
                  
RETREAT AT CASOWASCO WILL BE JANUARY 24-26. 
All interested youth in grades 5-12 need to register and give their $20 to 
New Year Teachers and deposit by DECEMBER 6 (First Friday). 
 

ANNUAL CHRISTMAS LUNCHEON 

‘Oh Come All Ye Faithful’ ….And Hungry! The always fabulous ANNUAL 
CHRISTMAS LUNCHEON will be happening following worship on SUN-
DAY, DECEMBER 15TH! It’s always a festive time to gather with the church 
family. Sign-up is on the way to fellowship hall. Please help us to plan 
accurately by signing up ahead! Brought to you by your Fellowship Com-
mittee!  

*There will be caroling to some of our homebound members on Dec. 15 after 
the Christmas Social. See Cindy R. for details. 
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OUTREACH UPDATE 
United Church of Fayetteville (UCF) serves meals at Brown Memorial Methodist Church   

Every Sunday afternoon parishioner’s and friends come to Brown Memorial Church on Davis Street 
in Syracuse for a donated meal served by community members who wish to help this diverse ur-
ban congregation reach out to the neighborhood.  United Church of Fayetteville participates sev-
eral times during the year.  On Saturdays, UCF members buy and prepare the meal in their 
church’s kitchen and other congregants donate desserts. Then, on Sunday afternoon they travel to 
this urban church to serve their meal.   The most recent outreach occurred the weekend of No-
vember 2nd and 3rd when an intergenerational group brought their hot meal.  Here are a few pho-
tos from that weekend… 

 

 

...More Announcements 

U N I T E D  C H U R C H  N E W S   



 

P A G E  7  

 

ADVENT/CHRISTMAS SHARING AND CARING 
 

SALVATION ARMY ANGEL TREE PROGRAM 

The Salvation Army Angel Tree has been placed outside of Beard Lounge. Tag orna-
ments suggest gifts for families in need during the holidays. There are tags with 
suggestions for newborn babies to people in their 90's. Take a tag, buy a gift. Bring the new un-
wrapped gift with the tag attached and put it under the tree. The gifts should be returned by Sun-
day, December 8th. The gifts will be taken to the Salvation Army drop-off. Any questions, please 
call Mary Jane W. 

POINSETTIA AND MUSIC PROGRAM HOLIDAY GIFTS 

To make a donation in memory or honor of loved ones, please fill out a form located at the entrances to 
the sanctuary and return it to the office by December 15 with your payment – by mail is fine!  (310 East 
Genesee Street, Fayetteville, NY 13066) 

Make checks payable to United Church of Fayetteville with POINSETTIA and/or MUSIC in the memo line. 
Donations will be acknowledged in the Christmas Eve bulletins. You may take home your poinsettia follow-
ing the Christmas Eve services or after. 

ADVENT WHITE CHRISTMAS COLLECTION 
The Youth Group will be hosting the White Christmas collection this season for the Food Pantry of 
Fayetteville. They would appreciate the following items: toilet paper, tissues, paper towels, laundry 
detergent, and bar soap. The youth group will be placing a collection bin in the hallway near the 
Food Pantry barrel.  We will be collecting items throughout December. Please consider those less 
fortunate this holiday season and donate! 

 

VISIT A SAINT; BRING ADVENT GREETINGS FROM UCF 

On December 1st the Congregational Care committee will have their ‘Advent Goodie Bags’ 
on the stage in Fellowship Hall following worship ready for those wonderful folks who are 
no longer able to be in worship with us. We are hoping that some different UCF faces 
(Other than the committee’s) will visit our darlings with our church’s seasonal greeting. A 
great experience for families with children who don’t live near grandparents or for anyone 
who would like to catch up with someone they haven’t seen in a while. Names, addresses 
and phone numbers will be on each bag facilitating arranging a visit anytime during first 
week of Advent.  We can guarantee the visit will be a highlight of yours and their holiday 
season! Contact Cindy R. with any questions. 
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END OF YEAR CONTRIBUTIONS 

Please have all your pledge commitments and other gifts in the church office, either by mail or 
dropped off in person, by December 31st in order for your charitable contribution to be recorded 
in 2019.  If you have questions you may contact the treasurer, Bob Craft, or Asst. Treasurer, Scott  
Manuel at treasurer@theucf.org. 

 

STEWARDSHIP 2019 

 Giving and doing what we can from where we are with what we have provides us the opportuni-

ty show our thanks for all the blessings bestowed upon us, and there are many. United Church 
gives us the chance to multiply the effect of our contributions by combining with others with 
whom we worship and serve. Many have responded to the question “In what ways can I /we sup-
port UCF and help someone or some situation with our own abilities and resources?” partly 
through making a pledge of financial support to the work of UCF.   

At the present we are at 99% of our budgeted goal!  That is truly good news! If we receive the re-
maining outstanding pledges, we are hopeful we can exceed that goal, if only by a little.  Thanks 
to all who have prayerfully considered how best to increase the effect of their expression of 
thanks for all of God’s blessings and have submitted your pledge to date. We thank the members 
of the Stewardship Committee— Dick G., Finance Chair, Jennyfer J., Scott M., Cindy R., for their 
work in this effort, Dr. Even for her input and support and each of you who have pledged your fi-
nancial support to the work of this church.  Together, we can do so much more than we can sepa-
rately and we look to doing so in the year ahead.  

 

LUNCH WITH LINDA   
Hoping we can celebrate holidays and plans over lunch, consider: 
Tuesday, December 10 
Wednesday, December 11 
and Tuesday, December 17. 
 
Lunches will be at Kirby's at noon.  Looking forward to sharing time with you  -- Linda 
 

NEW CHILD CARE WORKER 
We have a new Staff Member ! Please welcome Rae E. ,our new Child Care Provider. Rae has 
worked at the Creative Environment Day School for 8 years in the nursery class and is now in 
physical fitness with the children. She will be starting soon. And thanks to Betsy Nash for covering 
the volunteer schedule during this time!  
 

...More Announcements 
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Sunday, December  The Lord’s Supper – 1st  
Sunday of Advent 
9:30 AM Choir Rehearsal  
9:45 AM Nursery Care   
10:00 AM Worship (K-12 remain in worship)  
11:00 AM Fellowship  
  
Wednesday, December 4 - 1:45 PM Bible Study – 
Women’s Lounge 
 
Friday, December 6 - 7:30 PM Steeple Coffee House-
Holiday Show-Cathy Cadley, Hannah Richardson, Bob 
Price & Marcus Curry 
 
Sunday, December 8  2nd Sunday of Advent 
9:30 AM Choir Rehearsal  
9:45 AM Nursery Care  
10:00 AM (K-12 begin in worship then depart for 
Sunday School) 
11:00 AM Fellowship  
3:00 PM Brass and Bells Concert 
  
Tuesday, December 10 -1:00 PM Congregational               
                                      Care meeting – BL 
      7:00 PM Worship & SL-WL 
 
Sunday, December 15  3rd Sunday of Advent 
9:30 AM Choir Rehearsal  
9:45 AM Nursery Care  
10:00 AM  (K-12 begin in worship then depart for 
Sunday School) 
11:00 AM Christmas Social Potluck and Caroling 
7:00 PM Lessons and Carols –  
Immaculate Conception 
  
Tuesday, December 17- 7:00 PM Board Meeting –  
         Women’s Lounge 
Wednesday, December 18- 1:45 PM Bible Study –  
         Women’s Lounge 

Sunday, December 22 4th Sunday of Advent 
9:30 AM Choir Rehearsal  
9:45 AM Nursery Care  
10:00 AM Worship (K-12 begin in worship 
then depart for Sunday School) 
11:00 AM Fellowship 
  
Tuesday, December 24   Christmas Eve  
5:00 PM Brand New Original Nativity 
9:00 PM Christmas Eve Candlelight Service 
 
 
December 25 & 26- Office Closed  
  
Sunday, December 29 
9:30 AM Choir Rehearsal  
9:45 AM Nursery Care  
10:00 AM Worship (K-12 remain in worship) 
11:00 AM Fellowship 
  
 Wednesday, January 1- Office Closed (New  
          Year’s Day) 
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Sunday, January 5  The Lord’s Supper Epiphany  
Sunday 
9:30 AM Choir Rehearsal  
9:45 AM Nursery Care   
10:00 AM Worship (K-12 remain in worship)  
11:00 AM Fellowship  
  
Monday, January 6      Deadline for Annual Report 
Saturday, January 11      7:30 PM Steeple Coffee House 
                   Bob Price, Marcus Curry & Hanna Richardson  
                                      The Great American Song Book 
 
 Sunday, January 12   

9:30 AM Choir Rehearsal  
9:45 AM Nursery Care  
10:00 AM Worship (K-12 begin in worship then de-
part for Sunday School) 
11:00 AM Fellowship 
  
Tuesday, January 14        7:00 PM Worship & SL –  
Women’s Lounge  
Wednesday, January 15  1:45 PM Bible Study –  
Women’s Lounge 
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Sunday, January 19 
9:30 AM Choir Rehearsal  
9:45 AM Nursery Care  
10:00 AM Worship (K-12 remain in worship) 
11:00 AM Fellowship  
 
Monday, January 20  Office Closed & No 
School (Martin Luther King Jr. Day) 
Tuesday, January 21   7:00 PM Board  
Meeting-Women’s Lounge 
Tuesday, January 23  Deadline for  
Newsletter 
Saturday, January 25  7:30 PM Steeple  
                          Coffee House-Israel Hagan  
                                   (Guitarist/singer) 
 
Sunday, January 26 
9:30 AM Choir Rehearsal  
9:45 AM Nursery Care  
10:00 AM Worship (K-12 begin in wor-
ship then depart for Sunday School)  
11:00 AM Annual Meeting & Election of 
Officers 

January 
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